From: Gibbons, Randee 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 2:10 PM
To: 'Stephen Miller'
Subject: RE: MPA info
Hi Stephen:

Thank you for your email.

I am approving your request for an application fee waiver for the Fall 2012 MPA application.

Please print out this email and submit it with your application form.

We’re looking forward to reviewing your application. Thanks for applying to our program!

Best to you,

Randee

Randee Gibbons, MPP, MA | Assistant MPA Director

The Evergreen State College | www.evergreen.edu/mpa
gibbonsr@evergreen.edu | 360.867.6554

Apply Now!
 
"Determination, energy, and courage appear spontaneously when we care deeply about something. We take risks that are unimaginable in any other context." ~ Margaret J. Wheatley


From: Stephen Miller [mailto:stephenmiller03@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 2:06 PM
To: Gibbons, Randee
Subject: Re: MPA info
Hello Randee, 

Thank you once again for all of the insight and extremely valuable information. I am very excites to complete my application for admissions into the Master of Public Administration at Evergreen State College. 

As per our conversation, I would also like to request a waiver of the application fee that normally accompanies this process. As a financial aid recipient, I rely solely on grants and loans to finance my academic pursuits. I work full-time during the summer to supplement the ever increasing cost of living here in Seattle. At this time I can barely afford to keep up with my bills, let alone a $50 application fee.

I understand that if I have to, then I have to find a way. With that said, I would greatly appreciate this waiver so that I may become a candidate for the MFA. 

My EFC through Fafsa this last year was around 3000, which has qualified me for such waivers in the past. 

Thank you once again for the consideration and the support. 

Sincerely,

Stephen Paul

